The Boeing Company

McDonnell Douglas Helicopter Systems
McDonnell Aircraft & Missile Systems

5000 E. McDowell Road, M510-A269
Mesa, AZ 85215-9797

January 1999
Dear Valued Boeing-Mesa Supplier,

McDonnell Douglas Helicopter Systems (Boeing-Mesa), a wholly-owned subsidiary of The
McDonnell Douglas Corporation, which is a wholly-owned subsidiary of The Boeing Company, is
pleased to provide our new Terms and Conditions of Purchase.

These new Terms and Conditions (T's and C's) are different from our previous versions in several
ways:

e The General Provisions have been rewritten:
e To make them "common" for both the Boeing "Military Aircraft & Missile Systems" division
and the Boeing "Space & Communications Systems" division.
e To make them easier to read.
* Toincorporate minimal legal terminology.

e The "Purchase Order Special Provisions" (POSP’s) have been renamed "Special Provisions"
(SP’s) in our goal to utilize common terminology throughout the Boeing Corporation.

* Many SP’s have been revised and are now dated in order to make revisions easier to identify
and to implement.

For previously pending requests for proposals, requests for quotations, and open purchase
orders, the Terms and Conditions contained therein will remain in effect unless otherwise agreed
between the parties.

For future solicitations and contracts, the applicable Terms and Conditions of Purchase will be
specified within the solicitation or contract and should be reviewed thoroughly by the Seller.

Special Note: The official versions of the Terms and Conditions of Purchase are located on the
Internet. Printed copies, computer disk copies, or any other type of media copies are for
reference only. The applicable Internet site will be identified in the solicitation or purchase order.

Should you have any questions or comments related to this publication, please direct them to the
Buyer or Subcontracts Administrator who issued the last Solicitation or Purchase Order.

Boeing-Mesa considers its relationship with each of its suppliers essential to its success and
looks forward to a continuing and prosperous business arrangement for both parties.

Sincerely,
Ed A. Jimenez

Director
Supplier Management & Procurement



